
                                                                                                   
                                                                      
 
13 December 2021   
 
 
Daniel Sadler 
Cosell 
PO Box 7317 
Christchurch 
 
daniel@cosell.co.nz  
 
 
Dear Daniel, 

On behalf of everyone at Rotary Club of Avonhead, I would like to thank you for your very generous donation 
to use the small chiller trailer for this year’s Golf Tournament in aid of the St John and NZ Spinal Trust.  

The event was a huge success and raised funding for equipment needs for St John Christchurch and NZ 
Spinal Trust, as the demand for services continue to increase year on year. 

We will be making payment to both charities prior to Christmas.   
 
We trust that we can continue to count on your support for next year’s event, which will be held on Sunday 
6th November 2022 at McLean’s Island Golf Course.  
 

Thank you again for your generous donation. 

 

With very best regards 

 

 

Grant Laing 

Golf Tournament Convenor 
 

 

 

Copy:  Ron Long ronlong@xtra.co.nz   
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